
 

 
 

SAC Meeting Agenda August 23, 2017 
Media Center 5:30pm 

 
Mr. Unke, Principal, called the meeting to order at 5:35. He welcomed parents and 
teachers. 
 
1. Introduction of new staff members 
Mr. Unke introduced the following new staff members: 
Christi Gardner ESE Grades 3-5 
Debra LaFountain ESE K-2 
Deborah Masters T1  
Stacey McCluskey 5th Grade 
Lisa Luebker 3rd Grade 
Taylor Forgrave 4th Grade 
Odalys Mendez Parent Educator 
Tracey McDaniel 3rd Grade 
Niki Dodge Paraprofessional 
Michelle Licause 1st Grade  
Shaina Moreira PE 
Nicole Strama 2nd Grade 
 
2. Election of new officers (President, VP and Secretary)  
Mr. Unke requested volunteers to serve as SAC officers. He explained that these 
officers would attend meetings to discuss school business and voting to approve SIP 
and other initiatives. Elected into office were: 
President: Teresa Yeider 
VP: Mandy Lee 
Secretary: Maggi Huff  
 
3. Construction Update  
Mr. Unke gave a construction update. He stated the current building which houses 
grades 3-5 will be demolished and a new buildings will replace it. Portables for grades 
3-5 and existing classes in the Switlik building will go up in the front field in May. The 



construction project is expected to take two years, with an expected completion date 
of Fall 2020. The construction project will include two buildings, a dock for science 
lessons while maintaining two front fields and the back field.   
 
4. Campus Security 
Mr. Unke stated that a lot of effort has been put into campus security. Starting this 
year there are several new security procedures. Gates at both ends of campus will be 
locked each evening. Gate closest to bus loop will re-open at 8:00 am and will be 
locked again at 8:30 am. Parents and students getting to school after 8:30 am will have 
to go thru the front office. Students are not allowed on campus before 7:30 am. 
Morning programs are underway in the Media center and Sue Moore Lab. Mr. Unke 
stressed the importance of using drop off loop with safety patrols and busses to 
alleviate traffic congestion. The Yacht Club has been very cooperative with overflow, 
but parents expressed concerns that Senior Center hasn’t. Mr. Unke was very 
understanding of parents concerns, but explained there is no quick fix for parking 
issue (other than possibility of use of Jaycees during construction) and that parking is 
on the list of needs for new construction project. 
 
5. School Grade 
Mr. Unke announced Switlik’s school grade went from a C to a B+ and that it was a 
tremendous effort by all. The superintendent recognized Switlik for improving all 
seven categories.  
 
 
6. Calendar Review 
Mrs. Rodriguez, went over upcoming events for September. They include: Labor Day 
9/4, Scholastic Book Fair 11-15, Early Release 9/12, Open House 9/13, Picture Day 
9/26 and Early Release 9/27. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 6:30 pm. 


